STATE OF WASHINGTON

WASHINGTON UTILITIES AND TRANSPORTATION COMMISSION

1300 S. Evergreen Park Dr. S.W., P.O. Box 47250 * Olympia, Washington 98504-7250
(360) 664-1160 *» TTY (360) 586-8203

Ref. No. Docket PG-070590
February 4, 2008

Bert Valdman

Executive VP and Chief Operating Officer
Puget Sound Energy, Inc.

PO Box 90868 MS: EST-07W

Bellevue, WA 98009-0868

Dear Mr. Valdman:

Subject: Redmond Supply Main

Thank you for your letter dated November 21, 2007, that included the Redmond supply main
final construction specifications, the as-built pipeline route, and the notification of the pipeline
commissioned on October 26, 2007 pursuant to WAC 480-93-017 and the Commission Order
dated June 27, 2007. Docket PG-070590 will be closed as of February 4, 2008.

If you have any questions, please contact Al Jones at (360) 664-1321.
Sincerely,

(Creszeq sk l—

Carole J. Washburn
Executive Secretary

- ¢c: Duane Henderson, PSE




